SETRPC

Request for Proposals
The South East Texas Regional Planning Commission (SETRPC) is seeking a consultant to update the Hardin County, Jefferson County, Orange County and SETRPC Mitigation Action Plans and possibly the Jasper County Mitigation Action Plan (TBD) to current Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and Texas Division of Emergency Management (TDEM) approved standards.   

The following qualifications are deemed most critical to the success of the update of the plans: 

· Flooding/disaster/emergency management specialization research skills;

· Experience with prior Mitigation Action Plan creating/writing/updating;

· Technical writing ability with emphasis on formatting specialized tables, maps, graphics and other special skills that represent data in a professional, comprehensive and accurate manner;

· Experience with county and/or city planning, preferably;

· Ability to produce editable, updated  Mitigation Action Plans for  four (4) counties and one (1) region  that meet FEMA and State standards for approval.

For a complete Request for Proposals  package, please contact Steve Curran  via mail or e-mail addressed to: Steve Curran, SETRPC, 2210 Eastex Freeway, Beaumont, Texas 77703 or scurran@setrpc.org.  Final proposals will be due by Friday, June 12, 2020.  
Proposals will be reviewed by a technical sub-committee with selection based on Consultant Selection Criteria included in the Request for Proposals package.  

This RFP is released in anticipation of Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP).  A contract award will only be made upon receipt of  HMGP funding.  

